
 

 

                  
            

  
 
May 28, 2020 
 
 
Richard Corey 
California Air Resources Board  
1001 I Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
Submitted electronically to: 
https://www.arb.ca.gov/lispub/comm/bcsubform.php?listname=act2019&comm_period=1   
 

 
Re: 15-DAY CHANGES TO THE PROPOSED ADVANCED CLEAN TRUCKS  

REGULATION 
 

 
Dear Mr. Corey: 
 
The ports of Los Angeles and Long Beach (“Ports”) appreciate the opportunity to 
comment on proposed amendments to the California Air Resources Board’s (CARB) 
Advanced Clean Trucks Regulation (“Rule”).  We believe the proposed amendments to 
the Rule will help to increase the availability of heavy duty Class 7/8 zero emissions 
trucks in the South Coast Air Basin and Statewide. Availability of these trucks will be 
essential for the state to achieve their greenhouse gas reduction goals and for the Ports 
to achieve the goals established in the San Pedro Bay Clean Air Action Plan.  Therefore, 
the Ports are supportive of the proposed Rule. 
 
The Ports look forward to continued collaboration and coordination with CARB staff on 
implementation efforts to reduce emissions from heavy duty trucks. 
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Please feel free to contact Leela Rao at leela.rao@polb.com or Tim DeMoss at 
tdemoss@pola.org with any questions or concerns regarding this letter. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 
 
CHRISTOPHER CANNON MATTHEW ARMS 
Director of Environmental Management Director of Environmental Planning 

 
 
CC:  Gene Seroka, Executive Director, Port of Los Angeles 

Mario Cordero, Executive Director, Port of Long Beach 
Wayne Nastri, Executive Officer, South Coast Air Quality Management District 
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